
Fisher-Price Little People (Donald and Daisy Duck)
Recall March 21, 2024

March 21: Fisher-Price is recalling around 204,000 Donald and Daisy Duck Little People figures
in the Disney Mickey and Friends Little People set. The heads of the two figures can come off,
posing a choking hazard to children.

Product(s) affected: The Mickey and Friends sets involved in this recall have the model
numbers HPJ88 and HTW75. Sets were sold at Walmart, Kohl's, Kroger, Meijer, and HEB stores
and at Amazon.com, Walmart.com, and other online retailers between May 2023 - Feb. 2024.

What to do if you have the product(s): Take these products away from children and contact
Fisher-Price (see contact info below) for a pre-paid return label so you can return the two figures
(Donald and Daisy Duck) and get a $10 refund.
Contact Fisher-Price at (855) 853-6224 between 9 a.m. and 6 p.m. ET Monday - Friday. You
can also visit www.service.mattel.com/us/recall.aspx or at www.service.mattel.com and click on
"Recalls & Safety Alerts" for more information, or email Consumer Support.

https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2024/Fisher-Price-Recalls-Little-People-Mickey-and-Friends-Figures-Due-to-Choking-Hazard
https://consumersupport.mattel.com/mattelsupport/s/create-case

